
 

 

 
 
 
 

RENEWAL RESTRICTIVE COVENANTS 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
The Board of Directors of Eagle Ridge Property Owners Association is pleased to advise 
that the Eagle Ridge Property Owners Association's covenants have been renewed 
through 2042. 
 
Our homeowners voted overwhelmingly to extend them by a 124-2 vote, which is a 51% 
approval percentage. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
REMINDER: Be a good neighbor and mow your lawn, pull your weeds, and  
VOLUNTEER to be on a committee. 

 

The Board of Directors 
Eagle Ridge Property Owners Association, Inc. 

 

E A G L E  R I D G E  P R O P E R T Y  O W N E R S  
A S S O C I A T I O N  

 


